
Long: Those behind device beyond
reckless

Justice Minister Naomi Long has commented on the security incident at Upper
Lisburn Road.

‘Look after yourself by keeping fit
and healthy’

The Chief Medical Officer Dr Michael McBride is reminding people of the
important role physical activity plays in our overall wellbeing.

Dodds announces Advisory and Oversight
Group to examine how to resume onsite
vocational learning

Economy Minister Diane Dodds today announced the establishment of an Advisory
and Oversight Group to help prepare for the safe resumption of onsite
delivery of vocational learning.

Resurfacing scheme for Charlestown
Road, Portadown

Charlestown Road, Portadown will benefit from a £90,000 resurfacing scheme
which is due to commence on Thursday 11 June 2020
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Trading Standards warns public to
‘wash your hands of coronavirus scams’

The Department for the Economy’s Trading Standards Service (TSS) is warning
people to remain vigilant following a rise in reports of coronavirus-related
scams.
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